
Happy Birthday
Residents
Maysel W. 	 6/01 

Deborah B. 	 6/02 

Louise S. 	 6/03 

Patricia G. 	 6/04 

Wanda S. 	 6/08 

Johnnie T. 	 6/18 

Wallace N. 	 6/26 

Edward N. 	 6/28 

Joyce T. 	 6/28 

Betty H. 	 6/30 

Staff
Whitney E. 	 6/09 

Madison C. 	 6/11 

Angel M. 	 6/14 

Liliana V. 	 6/21 

Kristina H. 	 6/27

Sheri V. 	 6/29

Staff Anniversaires
Grant W. Administrator  	 1996

Heather B. RN  	 2024

Kristy E. RN  	 2003

Tammy G. Social Services 	 1996

Elizabeth H. Restorative CNA 	2022

Christian H. CNA 	 2022

Angelia R. LPN 	 2022

Evelyn S. Housekeeping 	 2020

Sheri V. LPN 	 2020

Liliana V. CNA 	 2021
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Thank you to Michael Silcox, owner of the Ice Box and to Vitas Hospice and 
Covenant Care for providing the shaved ice for our residents and staff. It was a 
great treat! We enjoy this annual event, Emerald Coast Hospice, and CenterWell 
Home Health came by to help us celebrate Skilled Nursing Home week by 
providing us with a popcorn bar. We always enjoy great popcorn. Thank you!!

Skilled Nursing Home Week



Nurse of the Year
Sheri Varnum has been chosen 
Nurse of the Year by her 
peers. We recognize Sheri 
for her dedication, skills and 
compassion for her residents 
and their loved ones. You truly 
make a difference in the lives of 
your residents

Congratulations from 
all of us at Blountstown 
Health and Rehab. 

We are lucky to have you!!

Nurses Week We had a lot of fun celebrating all of our 
groovy nurses for Nurses week. They had a lot of activities throughout the 
week. We had muffins, pancake and sausage breakfast, donuts, ice cream 
sundae bar, and our big lunch was steaks on the grill. They got lots of prizes 
and gifts. Thank you to all our nurses!!

A Kind Heart Makes the  
World a Brighter Place.
A big Thank You to all who donated 
for Nurses Week and Skilled Nursing 
Home Week. It’s greatly appreciated.
Pharmerica-cookies, Rachel with 
Emerald Coast Hospice, Nothin Bundt 
Cakes, Delta Kappa Gamma Delta 
MU, Mother’s Day Gifts.



Thank You Danea!  
We honored Danea Durden, RN, 

our Resident Assessment 
Coordinator ( MDS) for all  

of her hard work and dedication 
to our residents, staff and 
families. You are greatly 

appreciated. Danae has been  
with BHRC for 9 yrs  and we  

are so lucky to have her!

Activity 
Highlights 
Activities had a busy month in 
May. We celebrated Skilled Nursing 
home week. Residents enjoyed 
an ice cream sundae bar, pancake 
breakfast, popcorn bar and making 
spring flower arrangements. 

We would like to say Thank you to our 
Business Office Manage, Cecilia Shiver 
for all of her hard work, dedication to 
our staff, residents and families. She 
has been with BHRC for 28yrs. We 
honored her and the front desk staff on 
Administrative Professional Day, on 23rd 
of April. Thank you!!

Thank You!

Thank You John!
Congratulations to John 
El Tipton for his 20 years 
of service as part of the 
environmental service team.

He is a hard worker and 
takes pride in all he does. 
Thank you John El for all 
your dedication and team 
work. We appreciate you



Administrative Team
Administrator 

Grant Williams Ext 822 
administrator@blountstownhealthandrehab.com

Director of Nursing 
Rebecca Bailey Ext 802 

adon@blountstownhealthandrehab.com

Social Services, Admissions 
Tammy Godwin Ext 803 

socialservices@blountstownhealthandrehab.com

Business Office Manager 
Cecilia Shiver Ext 812 

businessoffice@blountstownhealthandrehab.com

West Wing Manager 
Kim Herring Ext 830 

riskman2@blountstownhealthandrehab.com

East Wing Manager 
Marla Sewell Ext 804 

unitmgr1@blountstownhealthandrehab.com

Dietary Manager 
Sarah Mabbott Ext 806 

dietary@blountstownhealthandrehab.com

Activity Director 
Connie Gottfreid Ext 807 

activities@blountstownhealthandrehab.com

Infection Control Nurse 
Michelle Thrasher Ext 816 

icnurse@blountstownhealthandrehab.com

MDS Coordinator 
Danae  Durden Ext 829 

mds@blountstownhealthandrehab.com

Payroll, Benefits Coordinator 
Lydia Pfleiderer Ext 827 

pbcord@blountstownhealthandrehab.com

Therapy Department Manager 
Lauren Moore Ext 817 

therapy@blountstownhealthandrehab.com 

Staff Coordinator 
Barbie Alday Ext 800 

staffcoord@blountstownhealthandrehab.com

Transportation, Medical Records 
Rosa Jarmillo Ext 801 

transportations@blountstownhealthandrehab.com

Maintenance/Housekeeping/Laundry 
Thomas Cook Ext 815 

maintenance@blountstownhealthandrehab.com

COME JOIN US
Now Accepting Applications for most positions. 

Visit Our Website! Blountstownhealthandrehab.com.  
Excellent 401K & Benefits 

Call Barbie at 850-674-4311 Ext. 800  
to set up an interview
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June – Word Search
Find and circle the 15 words listed below. Find words straight across, up and down,  
and diagonally. All words are forwards reading only. No backwards. Good luck!

Word List
CANDY

CELEBRATE

DAD

FATHER

HEALTH

HYDRATE

JUNE

MEN

MUSEUM

PICNIC

RECOMMIT

SWEET

TEA

WATER

ZOO

Be sure to take a moment on Sunday, June 15 to honor dads, foster 
fathers, surrogate dads, grandfathers, uncles, brothers and the other 
important male role models in your life. Let him know how much he 
means to you by calling, texting, visiting or sharing photos on social 
media. Take him to dinner, nine holes of golf, fishing, or to the movies 
and spend the day together. Send a card or small gift to show your love 
and appreciation. It is sure to brighten his day! 

HAPPY

DAY    SUNDAY, JUNE 15


